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From: james kelly <caroljim22742@cox.net>  
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 3:43 PM 
To: Belinda Deines <BDeines@DanaPoint.org> 
Subject: May 9th ,2022 Dana Point Planning Commission mtg, comment STR item 3. 
Importance: High 

 

We opposed the resolution approving the Coastal Development Permit CDP22-0010 to stablish a Short-
Term Rental program for the following reasons: 

!. This changes the residential zoning to Commercial. (Air B & B's) are profit business 

2 There is no Short-Term Rental limits on condos. Some buildings are built as apartment buildings, to get 
permits, and are turned into condo's latter. 

3. The California Coastal Commission encourages hotels that provide low-income rooms. A good 
example would be the Marina Inn at the Harbor. Most STR's are not low income, particularly those with 
ocean views. 

4. There is no cap on Home Stay Short-term rentals or Primary Home stays. 

5. Once STR's are permitted in the coastal zone the Coastal Commission may not allow these STR units 
to be discontinued. 

We feel this issue should be voted on by the voters of Dana Point.   

Jim and Carol Kelly, Santa Clara Ave, Lantern District 

 

Agenda Item No. _____3_______ 

Date: _______5-9-22_____ 
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